

500 Consumers Road North York, Ontario M2J 1P8 PO Box 650 Scarborough ON M1K 5E3

Cathy Carriero Regulatory Coordinator phone: (416) 495-5728 fax: (416) 495-6072

Email: cathy.carriero@enbridge.com

September 26, 2008

VIA COURIER

Ms. Kirsten Walli Board Secretary Ontario Energy Board 2300 Yonge Street Suite 2700 Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re:

Guidelines for the Pre-Approval of Long-Term Gas Supply and/or

Upstream Transportation Contracts ("LTC Guidelines")
Board file No.: EB-2008-0280 — Cost Claims Submission

Pursuant to the Board's notice dated August 22, 2008, please note that Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. has no objections regarding interested parties eligibility for the costs in the above noted proceeding.

Yours truly

Cathy Carriero

encl.

CC:

David Stevens, Aird & Berlis LLP

Rob Rowe, Enbridge Gas Distribution